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Water Project Update 
 

At the last City Council meeting BG Consultants reported that the water tower is 99.9% done, except 
for being filled with water.  
 
They also reported to the City Council that all the Designs, Easements, and Permits are 100% complete.  
The USDA issued the Authorization to Bid on December 4th, 2024. BG Consultants will post the project 
on Drexel Technologies Plan Room site, and it will be sent to Linn County News for publication on 
December 18, 2024. By Friday January 17, 2025, they will have received all the bids; after reviewing all 
the bids they will award the Contract on Monday January 27, 2025. They are expecting construction to 
begin late winter, early spring 2025. 
 
Many current and past Council Members, Mayors,  and employees have put many hours into making 
this project a reality. Improving the infrastructure of Linn Valley is imperative in keeping our community 
alive and thriving. Everyone involved should be proud of their contribution to the project. As for the 
upcoming construction that will be happening all around our community, it will all be worth it when 
the project is complete.   
 


